
SAMMYE MUNSON
4613 H0LLY/6\ BELLAIRE, TEXAS

January 3, 1990

77401

Dear Dr. Garcia:

A very Happy New Year to you and yours.

I feel sure you received the autographed copy of OUR TEJANO
HEROES last October. I am pleased with the book and hope
that you are satisfied with your biography.

I would like your reaction to TEJANO HEROES since an author
is naturally interested in either positive or negative
responses of her work. It would please me greatly if you
could take a minute from your busy schedule and write me
a note.

Sincerely,

Sammye Munson


